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Gentlemen: ‘ot | T2

Thank you for your letter dated October 2, 1981, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Report No. 50-454/81-12 and 50-455/81-10 forwarded by our letter
dated September 2, 198i. 4. will examine these matters during a subsequent
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

~— —— g—n
_NISoaET s
R. L. Spessard, Director

Division of Resident and
Project Inspection

cc: Mr, L. 0. DelGeorge

Director of Nuclear
Licensing

Mr. V. I. Schlosser
Project Manager

Mr. Gunner Sorensen, Site
Project Superintendent

Mr. R. E. Querio,
Station Superintendent

cc w/ler ded 10/2/81:

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS) 5 ‘

Mary Jo Murray, Office of ‘
Assistant Attorney Gezaral

Myron M. Cherrv, Chicago
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